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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                  Contact: Matt Davison 
August 23, 2017                                                                       matt@martingroupmarketing.com 

(716) 604-7772 
 
 

Official Statement on Recent Discharge 
 
Yesterday evening a wet weather event occurred, which resulted in various discharges across 
the Buffalo Niagara region, including at the NFWB’s Gorge Pump Station and Falls Street 
Tunnel. The NFWB discharge was a result of volume levels exceeding existing storage 
capacity. This discharge, done in accordance with current permitting, was also promptly 
reported. All statewide discharges are publicly disclosed at www.nyalert.gov. 
 
The NFWB will continue to provide periodic public and ratepayer updates on overflow and 
other discharge matters as such information becomes available. Updates will be available at 
www.NFWB.org.  
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